


Minutes:

Deputy Superintendent of Business Services Elizabeth McManus, Valerie
Miller, Director of Fiscal Services and Vanessa Castano, Manager of
Business Services, presented the update on the budget. The Board of
Trustees gave directi¢ to the Superintendent Skelly and Deputy

Superintent 1t Elizab¢ 1 McManus to maintain the ¢ I .t to 2 to 2.5
million.

D. ADJOURNMENT

Board Clerk






